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MCK announces breach of confidential 

information 
 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 13, Seskehkó:wa/September 2024) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has become aware of a breach of trust that has occurred 
concerning the publication of information by a local media outlet that was 
intended solely for the community. At the Special Community meeting on the 
Industrial Fuel spill held on Wednesday, September 11th, the Council of 
Chiefs met with the community in order to inform and engage directly on 
confidential matters and litigation strategy. 
 
As the information was highly sensitive, introductory statements were made 
at the community meeting that this was to be considered as a closed space 
and that all matters discussed should remain confidential. The Council of 
Chiefs were later informed that the efforts to maintain confidentiality were 
disregarded by a local media outlet. The Council treats these matters with the 
utmost importance, particularly when such incidents have potentially negative 
impacts on the community.  
 
“Breaches of this nature threaten the Council's ability to effectively engage 
with the community on matters of importance,” said Ohén:ton Í:rate ne 
Ratitsénhaiehs Cody Diabo. “As such, we as a Council wish to discuss this 
breach of trust at the upcoming Community meeting, to ensure the efforts we 
are making to be as transparent as possible can continue.” 
 
The Council continues its commitment to openness and transparency with the 
community and this issue will be added to the agenda in order to engage 
Kahnawa’kehró:non at the Summer Community meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, September 18th, at the Golden Age Club (beginning at 7pm). 
 
Until the concerns of the community are addressed, the MCK will refrain from 
conducting business with the media outlet in question. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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